MEMORANDUM SACRAMENTO POLICE DEPARTMENT

Professional Standards Unit

DATE: Oct. 11,2017

REF: 01S2017-02
TO: Jeremiah Jarvis, 0402
Police Officer
FROM: Sergeant Mike Nichols
Professional Standards Unit
RE: Officer Involved Shooting - Review Disposition

The Department has completed reviewing the Officer Involved Shooting incident that occurred July 27,
2017. It was found that the incident was justified and within policy.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

A et

Sergeant Mike Nichols
Professional Standards Unit
Office of the Chief

Office: 808-2277




